
IMPLOSION OF A YOUNG MARRIAGE 

"Love at youth has its consequences' 

Sides written by Ross 



INT. HUFF HOME - MORNING

MILES
I just think we need to talk. We 
need to stop this silent shit and 
speak to one another.

CASSIE
We do talk, but every single time 
talk turns into argument.

MILES
It turns into an argument because 
the little conversation that you do 
provide is filled with deflection.

CASSIE
Its no deflection, but I honestly 
don’t have the heart to engage in a 
heated conversation with you right 
now.

MILES
Then when? Our marriage has been 
going down the tube for weeks. When 
are you going to have the heart to 
face your infidelity?

CASSIE
See that is the reason I refuse to 
engage with you. Because I know you 
are going to try and pin all of our 
marriage problems on me.

MILES
I’ve never said ‘all’. But you 
stepping outside of our marriage is 
certainly a big part.

CASSIE
Our marriage was on a course of 
crash and burn long before I met 
Timothy.

MILES
Oh is that so? Well I don’t see it 
that way. Lets examine it. Before 
Timothy all I did was leave the 
house, go to work and bring you a 
hefty paycheck to put in the bank. 
Where was my part in these marriage 
problems that you claim occurred 
prior to your affair?
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CASSIE
Like you said...’all you did’. You 
barely gave me any attention.

MILES
I was working...like every other 
responsible man in the western 
hemisphere and beyond. I was 
providing us with a foundation for 
our future. How in the hell does 
that translate to me being a part 
of our marriage before Timothy?
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